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Hon. Mrs. Suwannee Sirivejchapun Attended the Meeting of  
the IPU Standing Committee on United Nations Affairs 

 

16 October, 2019, 14.30-16.30 hrs., Hon. Mrs. Suwannee Sirivejchapun, Senator and 
Thai Parliamentary Delegate to the 141st Inter-Parliamentary Union Assembly and related 
meetings, attended the IPU Standing Committee on United Nations Affairs meeting, which was 
chaired by Mr. P. H. Katjavivi, Namibia Parliamentarian and member of the Committee at Hall 3/0 
(Ground Floor), Sava Centre, Belgrade, the Republic of Serbia. The meeting had 2 panel 
discussions on 1) Respect for international law in keeping with the UN Charter and other relevant 
resolutions and 2) The 2019 IPU survey on the relationship between parliaments and the United 
Nations. During the meeting, the parliamentary representatives from various countries 
extensively discussed and exchanged views and opinions on the matters. 
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